Instrumental Music Concer

Dear Parents and Students, April, 2019

On Wednesday, May 29, Canyon View School will present an Instrumental Music Concert. All
instrumental music students in strings and winds will perform at the Northwood High School
Theater located at 4515 Portola Parkway in Irvine. (Map below) The concert will begin at 7:30
p-m. and will conclude by 8:15 p.m.

String students are to report to Northwood High School promptly at 6:45 p.m. for tuning and
line-up order. Winds students are to report to Northwood High School promptly at 7:00 p.m.
All students must bring their own music and instrument. Please be prompt and plan to remain
for the entire Canyon View concert to show respect for all performing groups.

We suggest the following performance clothes:

e Dress, skirt, or dress pants and blouse of any color & dress shoes (no sandals)
e Collared shirt (no T-shirts), long dress pants (no jeans or shorts)
dress shoes, optional tie
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Respectful behavior is expected of all students. Students are not to run through the building,
down the sides of the grass areas or climb any structures inside or outside o_f the hall.

We are looking forward to this evening of music. If you have any questions regarding this
concert, please contact us at Canyon View School.

Sincerely,
Monica Cummins Keith Kroesen
Wind Specialist String Specialist

monicacummins@iusd.org ; keithkroesen@iusd.org
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